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Fathers Day Breakfast Buffet 
The Fathers Day Breakfast Buffet is scheduled for Sunday, 
June17th. Lion Judy is Chairperson of this event. Lion Joyce is 
co-chair. We will need help as always. This year the proceeds 
are being donated to the Susan G. Komen foundation. 
 
Lions Garage Sale 

Thank you to the Lions who helped with the garage sale. We raised a few dollars and got 
rid of some things that we did not need. Start thinking about next year, do we go bigger? 

 
Adopt-A-Highway 
Thanks to everyone who helped clean ditches this year. We had a good turnout of 
volunteers which makes the job go much faster. Also thanks to Lions Karen and Dan O 
for cleaning and trimming bushes around outside of the hall and to the Lions who 
cooked the meal for all the workers. 
 
Good Neighbor Days 

Lion Gary Hagemann is working on setting up a work schedule for Good Neighbor 
Days. We need help with the lunch wagon and beer garden Friday night, at the breakfast 
Saturday morning, and the ticket booth and beer stand Saturday afternoon and evening. 
If everyone puts in a couple of hours it would be great. Don’t sit back and make a few 
members do all the work.  We are also sponsoring a Queen candidate again this year.  
 
New officers 

Installation of Officers will be on July 5th at Lions Hall. The meal is planned to be 
potluck. Our new District Governor Paul Hansen has agreed to do the installation service 
for us. Let’s have a good turnout to welcome in our new officers and to thank our 
outgoing officers for a job well done. 

 
Meetings 
Our first meeting this month is Thursday, June 7th. This will be a potluck meal.  
 
The Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, June 14th at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.   
 

Our second meeting this month is Thursday, June 21st at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  This will be a potluck 
meal. However, this may change.  It may become a work night to get ready for Good Neighbor Days.  Come to the 
first meeting in June to find out! 
 

DUES 

Once again it is that time of year when your dues are due.  They are $55.00 for individuals and $90.00 for Family 
Membership (Husband and Wife).  Remember, our fiscal year runs from July 1st to June 30th. 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT 
The annual golf tournament will be held on Saturday, July 21st at the Greens of Howard Lake.  Lion Debbie is the 
chairperson. We need more teams. You don’t have to be a good golfer to come out and have a good time! If you 
know others who like to golf, let them know about the tournament. We all have to help Lion Debbie find more 
golfers.  More information will be in next month’s newsletter. 
 

Upcoming events 
Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet - Sunday June 17th 

Good Neighbor Days – June 22nd and 23rd. 
Golf Tournament – July 21st 
 
Links             
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 
 

If you would like anything to be included in the newsletter you have to let us know. 
Email: lions@hllions.org or mail to Howard Lake Lions PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in June: Steve Weber (3), 
Karen Hill (10), Larry Jensen (18). 
 

 
For all you members who are on facebook we now have a facebook page. Search for 
Howard Lake Lions Club and Like us, and then tell your friends.  Let’s see how many fans 
we can get!! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


